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11/05/19
Honorable Tina Rose Muila Barnes
Speaker 26LL-19 - 1149
I Mina’trentai Singko Na Liheslaturan Gudhan Speaker Tina Rose Mufia Bames
Guam Congress Building
163 Chalan Santo Papa
Hagatna, Guam 96932 v
Time LG (fam ()PM
RE: Resignation Letter Received By: __ (400D

Dear Madame Speaker:

Pursuant to 4 GCA § 2103.6, transmitted herewith is a copy of the Letter of Resignation
submitted by the following member and his/her respective board or commission.

NAME BOARD/COMMISSION EFFECTIVE DATE

Fanai Castro CAHA Board October 28, 2019

CJ
We appreciate her service to the people of Guam and wish her well on her endeavors. If you \
have any questions, please contact the Office of the Governor.
Senseramente,
LOURDES A. LEON GUERRERO
I Maga’hdgan Gudhan
Governor of Guam

cc: Lt. Governor of Guam
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Elaine Tajalle

Guam Council on the Arts & Humanities Agency
Angela Flores Building, Suite 300

243 Martyr Street

Hagatna, Guam 96910

This letter is to inform you that, effective immediately, I hereby tender my resignation as a
member of the board of directors for the Guam Council on the Arts and Humanities Agency
due to my intention to seek employment, which may prevent my continued active participation in
board meetings and activities. It has been a pleasure to work with CAHA staff and board
members. I am proud of all that we have accomplished, and I have no doubt that the board will

continue these successes in the future.

Please feel free to contact me through email anytime in the near or distant future. I will be happy
to do everything in my power to help CAHA continue to bring art appreciation to everyone in

the community.

Saina Ma’ase'

F.Castro
Board Member, CAHA

23 October 2019

Doc. No. 35GL-19-1198.





